
Literacy 
 

We will continue to use North Lanarkshire’s Active 

Literacy by introducing new common words and 

phonemes each week. The children will also receive 

and read two reading books per week in class. We 

would also encourage the children to read at home, 

because in Primary 2 we love to read!  
 

 

Numeracy 
 

We will be continuing with our Number Talks and 

sharing our thinking strategies to the class. Primary 

2H are always eager to share their thinking! In term 2 

we will be focusing on Patterns and Relationships, 

Symmetry and Chance and Uncertainty.  
 

Please follow us on X to see the exciting things we are doing 

this year @RiverbankPSNC  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back! We hope you have all had a lovely 

Spring Break and are enjoying the weather getting 

that little bit warmer. We have a busy last time 

planned in P2H and are so excited about it! 

 

Interdisciplinary Learning 
 

During Term 4 our interdisciplinary learning will be 

focusing on Katie Morag and the life cycle of a 

butterfly. P2H assembly on the 3rd of May will be on 

the Katie Morag books and we can not wait to share 

our learning with you! 

 

Health and Wellbeing 

 
We will continue our work on the SHANARRI 

indicators, this term focusing on being included. We 

will also be learning about keeping our teeth healthy 

and continuing to look at the Rights of the Child. 

 

 

P.E  

 
Wednesday (outside) 

Thursday (outside)  

 

The focus for PE this term is ball games and 

gymnastics. The children will need warm, outdoor 

clothes and suitable footwear for our outdoor PE 

days. 

Please ensure you follow the guidelines on 

appropriate clothing for PE days.   

  

ICT 

 
This term, the children will continue developing 

skills on the iPads and laptops by using Sumdog, 

Educandy and Topmarks. Children will also use the 

iPads during their interdisciplinary learning and are 

learning out to sign in and out of their sumdog.  

 

Homework 
 

Well done and thank you for all the efforts doing 

homework over Term 3! We are always so impressed 

with the children’s work. The children will continue to 

be given reading, common and phoneme words to 

practise along with questions to complete on Sumdog. 

 

Please continue to return homework folders and 

reading books on Friday each week. 

Term 4 

2024 

Key Dates for the Term 

 
• May inset day (2nd of May) 

• P2H class assembly (3rd of May) 

• May holidays (6th and 27th of May) 

• Summer disco (20th June) 

• Reports issued (14th June)  

 


